
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

P.O. Box 1190  
Fargo, ND 58107  
(701) 353 - 5714    
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Dane DeKrey  
Advocacy Director 

 

January 18, 2021 
 
 
Dear Legislators,  
 
The ACLU of North Dakota supports House Bill 1123, legislation that would 
make much needed changes to the cash bail system in North Dakota. 

My name is Dane DeKrey and I am the chapter’s Advocacy Director. In lieu of 
providing written testimony, I will be testifying orally by video in favor of the 
proposed legislation. 

I am also happy to answer any questions. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Wm Dane DeKrey  

Dane DeKrey 
ACLU of North Dakota  
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